[image: image1.wmf]Dear Parents & Students,

Welcome to the fourth grade!  Can you believe that we are beginning a new school year already?  I hope that you have had a great summer.  I enjoyed spending time with my daughter, Cora.  We did some horseback riding, we went swimming at the Kentland Pool, and we were able to visit with family.  
I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself to you.  I grew up in Kentland and graduated from South Newton in 1992.  After high school I went to Indiana State University and received my Bachelor’s degree in Recreation and Sport Management.  Then, I left Indiana for the West.  I worked on dude ranches in Montana and Arizona as a wrangler for several years.  It was a great experience.  I came back to Indiana in 2000 and was hired at South Newton to be the Science Lab Instructor.
I have one daughter, Cora Nicole.  She is 7 years old and will be starting 2nd  grade this school year.  Being a mom has been an overwhelming and awesome experience.  
I have several interests and hobbies.  My connection to horses started when I was a young girl.  I still have my 4-H horse, Bandit, he is now 32 years old.  I trail ride and barrel race on my other horse, Beater; although, the last few years I have not shown much.  My life has also been influenced by sports as a high school athlete and as a coach.  I believe sports can be a great tool in teaching life’s lessons.  I also love the outdoors: going on walks, camping, and canoeing.  The Newton County Pun’kin Vine Fair has become a big part of my life once again.  I am the Publicity Director for the fair.  I really enjoy being a part of such a great community event.
This will be my eleventh year teaching fourth grade.  I started at South Newton in 2000 as the Science Lab Instructor.  I taught in the Science Lab for six years and enjoyed having the opportunity to teach hands-on lessons and experiments.  After finishing my Master’s in Teaching at Olivet Nazarene University, I was able to take a fourth grade position when Janis Irvin retired.  Fourth grade has been wonderful for me.  I enjoy working with this age group; students are beginning to be more independent, and they have the cognitive ability for higher level thinking.

I am looking forward to another great year.  Please feel free to contact me through out the school year.  I anticipate working with you and your child.






Sincerely,






Mrs. Cory Groover






cory@newton.k12.in.us





219-474-5167 ext. 335





Cell  765-299-3313
